
 

 

 

 

 

 

My dear friends!  
 
I was heading out the door to THE WAY, when I realized I had not sent out a newsletter!  Please forgive the brevity of this, people are 
waiting for a Bible study.  We leave Sunday for vacation, and things are hectic. 
 
TONIGHT--a huge night--because one of our candidates for the Youth pastor position is going to speak for THE WAY.   
7:00pm, Youth Chapel, pizza, about 7:45pm the music starts, and then Sara-May Colon, a recent graduate from the Seminary in 
Michigan, will give the message.  She will be around for church tomorrow, so meet her and give her a great welcome and impression of 
the Garden Grove Church! 
 
SANCTUARY (9:30am):  I will start a new series, "BETTER THAN BEFORE!" asking the question, Is it really worth it?  Will God really 
make things better than they were before?  Is God ALWAYS an upgrade?  Nathan Smith and the band will lead worship, come and be 
with us for our Young Adult / Contemporary worship service. 
 
DIVINE WORSHIP (11:30am):  Back in the Sanctuary, with a very special baptism, drama, a children's story with Pastor Sara-May, 
and a terrific new praise group and special music ensemble.  It will be a treat.  We start a new series, based on Morris Venden's 95 
Theses.  If your soul is hungry for a Morris Venden gospel righteousness by faith sermon, this is the day! 
 
FELLOWSHIP DINNER after Church. 
 
VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP 4 PM, Youth Chapel 
 
GRACE UNIVERSITY CANCELLED, another meeting had to take priority. 
 
BALKANS CONCERT:  A very cool concert, 7 pm, Fellowship Hall, our very best singers and choir, a benefit for Bob Maukovich's 
annual projects in the Balkans--he leaves Sept. 16, give what you can while being blessed with this great music! 
 
CHURCH PICNIC:  10am-3pm SUNDAY.  I'll send out the directions tomorrow.  Always a special day, all kinds of very cool games, 
terrific food. 
 
God bless you all! 
 
Pastor Dan 
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